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PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Peter Ciallella

pciallella@hamiltondiocese.com

medical emergency email

pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator

parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator

Churchvolunter@gmail.com

For further information see the volunteer commitment 

forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 

Marjorie Brimo.

Pearl Szabo, Hall Manager

blessedsacramenthall@gmail.com

Call 519-449-5131, or 519-449-2811.  Our auxiliary 

provides catering for all occasions at reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS

We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
The Baptism of Children is celebrated on the first 

Sunday of the month at 3:00 p.m. in Burford and the 

third Sunday of the month in Scotland.  Application 

forms are available at the entrance of the church.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

"The future is for you to see...." I can help...Believe

Que Sera Sera
    "Whatever will be will be." The future's not ours to see...

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Hill  & Robinson

The Dorsey Group
A HUB International Company

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West Street      519-759-0033

brantford lawn & garden
Snapper • Toro • Echo • Ariens • Country Clipper

Snow Blowers  •  Tractors  •  Tillers

Zero Turns  •  Walk Mowers

Chainsaws  •  Gas Trimmers

4 King St. Burford   519 752 4353
www.brantfordlawn&garden.com

Team Realty Inc. Brokerage

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aid Services
Hearing Healthcare
300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

New Patients

& Children Welcome!
226-659-7777
63 King St. • Burford

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Pearl Szabo
519-449-5131 or

519-449-2811
www.blessedsacramenthall.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

DONATE
VOLUNTEER

SEEK HELP • SHOP
Serving our

neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Thrift Store: 197 Colborne St.

Brantford

Sound Choice HearingSound Choice Hearing

Brant CPR Plus
People and Pet
First Aid/CPR
Heart and Stroke
Walks 'N' Wags
519-732-8938

www.BrantCPR.com

Real Estate Sales Representative

Cell 519-209-1531  Office 519-756-8811

fazari@sutton.com

www.leonardfazari.com

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative. 
Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses

If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com



 SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
     

230 - 1 

  WORSHIP IN OUR PARISH   
 

 
Liturgical Calendar 
 
Tuesday, January 16 
7:00 p.m.  Mass 
Teofil Malecki requested by Emory & Maria 
Fernandes 
Wednesday, January 17 
St. Anthony, Abbot 
8:30 a.m.    Mass 
Karl & Julia Hepp requested by the Hepp Family 
Thursday, January 18 
8:30 a.m.  Mass 
John Chosen requested by Joe & Sylvia Miller 
Friday, January 19 
8:30 a.m.  Mass 
Luis Macedo requested by the Macedo Family 
Saturday, January 20 
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
5:00 p.m. Mass 
Ray Grubb requested by Belle & Family 
Sunday, January 21 
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:30 a.m. Mass 
Clifford Dawson, Sr. requested by the Dawson Family 
George Kunkel requested by Kathy & Family 
 

Sanctuary candle for the intentions of Irena 
Mackiewicz requested by Elizabeth Sroka  

 
   We Are Stewards     

 
 
On-Line Giving/E-Tithing for 
December, 2017……………………..   $    610.00  
Weekend contributions ……………..   $ 4,106.00 

 

 
We now have Wi Fi in the Parish Hall 

Username is Parish Hall and the password is 
5194495131 

 
Please remember your parish in your will! 

   Faith Formation News    
 
January 18 – 25, 2018 is the week of Prayer for 
Christian Unity.  We pray we may be one in the Lord 
as Christ willed: “Father, may they be one, just as you 
are in me and I am in you.” (John 17, 22) 
 
Sunday Offering Envelopes: Envelopes for 2018 are 
available for pick-up at the back of the Church. If you 
wish to begin using direct deposit or envelopes, please 
contact the parish office. 
 
CWL Membership 2018: It is time to renew your 
Membership for 2018. Memberships may be renewed 
after the 9:30 a.m. Mass on Sunday or you may simply 
place a cheque or cash in an envelope marked 
“Attention CWL” (don’t forget to include your 
name) and place it in the collection basket at Mass. 
Thank you for continuing to support our League. 
 

THE POPE’S PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR 
JANUARY  

For the month of January, the Holy Father asks that we 
not forget Christians, and other religious minorities in 
Asian countries, who struggle to live their faith in 
freedom. Let us pray for religious liberty in Asia.  
 
 

   In the Diocese of Hamilton      
 

MULTICULTURAL MASS 
The Diocese of Hamilton will be hosting the annual 
Multicultural Mass on Sunday, January 21, 2018 at 
1:30 p.m. at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King. 
This is sure to be a beautiful celebration! All are 
welcome to join us for the Mass and the social event 
which will take place in McNally Hall after the 
celebration. There will be performances by various 
ethnic groups, as well as a chance to sample some 
delicious foods from around the world. 
 

WORLD MEETING OF FAMILIES 2018 - THE        
GOSPEL OF THE FAMILY: JOY FOR THE WORLD 
Pope Francis to attend World Meeting of Families 

The Diocese of Hamilton is planning a trip to the 
World Meeting of Families in Dublin, Ireland, which 
takes place August 21st – 26th, 2018. This is a family 
event with workshop streams for those 18 and older, 6 

 JANUARY 14, 2018 
     
– 17 years and day care for those 5 and younger. The 
Diocese of Hamilton has booked a block of rooms for 
anyone interested in attending, but registration for the 
conference portion and travel are to be booked by each 
individual participant. Conference Registration can be 
found at http://www.worldmeeting2018.ie/en/. For 
more information or to book accommodation at our 
hotel, the Maldon Hotel Tallaght, go to 
https://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/family-
ministry/wmof-2018 or call 905-528-7988 ext. 2250 
(Teresa Hartnett). Accommodation must be booked by 
mid-January, so contact us soon if you are interested. 
 

Fr. Peter wishes to thank all those who expressed 
their best wishes to him for his birthday on January 

4th.  Your good wishes and prayers are greatly 
appreciated. 

 
SAINT ANTHONY DANIEL 

  
 

 
 
Liturgical Calendar 
Sunday, January 21 
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
11:30 a.m.   Mass 
For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 
 
Special Prayers: Our long time parishioner and 
friend, Olga Farkas, passed away on December 17, 
2017.  She will be laid to rest on Saturday, May 5, 
2018 at 10:30 a.m. at Our Lady of the Assumption 
Mausoleum, Holy Cross Cemetery in Paris.  There 
will be a service at the cemetery at that time lead by 
Fr. Don from St. Catherine.  Please keep Olga in your 
prayers and her family who mourn her loss. 
 
Please also keep in your daily prayers Franklin Cruz, 
Helen Drozd (recent surgery) Stan Drozd, Gabriella 
Fernandes, granddaughter of Julio & Margarida 
Fernandes (awaiting a kidney transplant), Maria 
Almeida and Andre Olivera. 
 
Weekend Contributions  …..    $ 492.35 

 
“I was a stranger and you welcomed Me.” 

Matthew 25:35 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
Sunday, January 14 is the World Day of Prayer for 
Migrants and Refugees. Since the time of Pope 
Benedict XV in 1914, the Church has dedicated an 
annual Day of Prayer for migrants & refugees. For the 
104th Day of Prayer, Pope Francis wrote in his 
opening remarks: “Every stranger who knocks at our 
door is an opportunity for an encounter with Jesus 
Christ, who identifies with the welcomed and rejected 
strangers of every age. The Lord entrusts to the 
Church’s motherly love every person forced to leave 
their homeland in search of a better future.” As the 
Pope elaborates in his message, there is a need for a 
commitment on the part of all societies to enact just 
and humanitarian laws that serve the greater good of 
those on the move.  
 
 Migration can easily lend itself to exploitation and 
abuse.  The choice to leave one’s homeland is often a 
difficult one between survival and devastation, 
opportunity and poverty, freedom and persecution. 
The Holy Father challenges us to a commitment of 
solidarity, openness, and fairness. We join our prayers 
with Pope Francis as he continues to preach a message 
of inclusion, compassion and justice.  
 
Here in the Diocese of Hamilton we celebrate our 
diversity and openness to others with the Multicultural 
Mass at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King on 
Sunday, January 21 at 1:30 pm. In our own 
community, we have initiated the Hispanic Migrant 
Farmworkers ministry since last August, and as the 
workers return in the coming weeks we look forward 
to their presence among us again. We have a 
wonderful opportunity to continue to foster that sense 
of encounter and communion which Pope Francis 
speaks about in his message this year. 
 
God bless, 
Fr. Peter Ciallella  
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